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Please reply to: Concord Office

November 5, 2018

VIA HAND DELIVERED AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DW 17-128 Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.
Request for Change in Rates

Dear Ms. Rowland:

In accordance with Order No. 26, 1 79 (October 4, 201 8), enclosed please find the original and
six (6) copies of the executed tariff pages documenting the difference between the
Temporary Increase of Rates and the Permanent Increase of Rates, as well as the proposed
surcharge for recovering the difference from customers, for filing with the PUC.

Enclosures

Cc: Service list

National Impact. Uniquely New Hampshire.

Rath, Young and Pignatelli, P.C.
www.rathlaw.com

One Capit& Plaza
Concord, NH 033024500
T (603)226-2600
F (603)226-2700

20 Trafalgar Square
Nashua, NH 03063
T (603)889-9952
F (603) 595-7489

120 Water Street, 2nd Floor
Boston, MA 02109
T (617) 523-8080

26 State Street, Suite 9
Montpelier, VT 05602
T (802)229-8050
F (802) 229-4666

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Head

RHW/mrp


